Kendall County 708 Board
COMPLETING GRANT APPLICATIONS
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Our Mission

The mission of the 708 Mental Health Board is to ensure all residents of the county have equal access to a high quality
comprehensive mental health care delivery system. Grant Applications are your agency’s opportunity to demonstrate
how funds can be used to provide mental health services to Kendall County residents. A complete application:

» IS SPECIFIC. How much money is being requested, and how will that money be used to fund direct services?

» INDICATES HOW MANY PEOPLE SERVED IN KENDALL COUNTY

» MUST FUND EITHER MENTAL HEALTH, DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES, OR SUBSTANCE ABUSE
» MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY A RECENT BUDGET

» CAN NOT BE FOR SERVICES FUNDED BY ANOTHER INCOME STREAM

NEED SOME EXTRA TIPS?

TRAINING AND GUIDANCE TO COMPLETE GRANT APPLICATIONS IS AVAILABLE
Where: Video meeting

When: April 1, 2020 9:30 a.m-10:30 a.m.

How to Register: Contact Robyn Vickers or Liz Holmberg

rvickers@co.kendall.il.us or lizholmberg@gmail.com

KENDALL COUNTY 708 BOARD www.co.kendall.il.us/708-2/
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